Head of the Civil Service encourages families of civil servants killed during Troubles/Conflict to help create a memorial

The Head of the Civil Service (HOCS), Jayne Brady, has today encouraged the families of civil servants killed during the Troubles/Conflict to help create a suitable memorial for their loved ones.

Extension to the Term Of Appointment of a Non-Executive Director To The Belfast Health And Social Care Trust

The Department of Health has announced the extension to the term of appointment of a Non-Executive (Lay) Director to the Belfast Health and Social Care Trust (BHSCT).

Essential tree safety works to commence on Crumlin Road, Antrim

Essential public safety works to remove or reduce the size of a number of trees on Crumlin Road, Antrim will commence on Monday 15 May 2023.

<u>Publication of 'DVA Monthly Tests</u> <u>Conducted Statistics — April 2023'</u>

The 'DVA Monthly Tests Conducted Statistics — April 2023' report, containing

Unapproved weight loss injection warning

The Department of Health is alerting people to the dangers of buying prescription weight loss injections from unregulated sources.